
Hello Senators and Representatives, 

 

I hope you vote yes for all of these bills.  They are very important to me.   

 

There has been discrimination against people who have not taken the vaccine and that is 

wrong.  Whether or not to have a vaccine should be a choice and you should not be discriminated 

for not having it.  Having to disclose what vaccines we have had or not had is against 

HIPPA.   We should not be discriminated for not disclosing our medical records. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Sandra Wade 

1102 Bouyer Pl 

Lincoln, ND 58504 
 


